
We had an exciting week! 

We were very excited for our Halloween party 
this week.  The kiddos had so much fun 

dressing up and dancing to silly Halloween 
songs. We also had fun painting our pumpkins 

and loved our special Halloween snack.

For crafts this week, we made bats, Halloween 
sensory bottles, fall wreaths and scarecrow 
hats. The kiddos are doing a great job using 

their fine motor skills.

 On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for Social 
Skills.  The kiddos were excited to see her 

dressed up in her Halloween costume as the 
good witch.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte came in 
to visit. The kiddos had fun playing Barnyard 
Bingo with them. We always love when they 

come to visit.

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in for Acro.  We 
had fun learning a new dance called the Elmo 

Slide. 

Miss Carly came into our classroom on Friday.   
She read us stories and brought a leaf craft for 
us to do.  The kiddos did a great job listening 

to directions.

Some of the stories we read this week were:
There Was An Old Lady Who Swallowed A Bat, 
My Pumpkin, The Leaf Thief, SCAREDYCROW, 
and There Was An Old Lady Who Swallowed 

Some Leaves. 

 This  month we will be learning about the
color brown and the square shape.
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Reminder

November 10th 
No School 

November 14th 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences


